
Monday, May 14th 

 
 
ANY GIRL WHO WILL BE A 7TH OR 8TH GRADER IN THE FALL AND IS INTERESTED IN 
PLAYING VOLLEYBALL- There will be a short call out meeting on Thursday morning at 8:30 a.m. in room 
702.  If you cannot attend, please see Ms. Gleason. 
 
The Track Awards Pizza party will be Wednesday 16th.   The event is only for athletes this year.  Families will 
not be attending.  Students need to have a ride here no later than 5:15.  There is no cost for the event. 
 
 
Anyone interested in Clark Summer Running Club can pick up information outside Mr. Gustas' room 801, Mrs. 
Cooper's room 709 or the main office.  
 
Remaining yearbooks are on sale for $40.00.  They can be purchased in the office before school while supplies 
last.  
 
Students please check your lockers and classrooms for overdue library books. If you 
have a late book, please return it. Also, if you owe a fine, please pay it! If you're not 
sure, please go to the library and Mrs. Snyder will check your account. All outstanding 
library issues need to be taken care of ASAP. Thank you.  
 
The final day to submit Box Tops for the semester two contest is Friday, May 11.  All box tops submitted after 
the last day will be saved for next school year contest.  Thanks for all of the Box tops that have been sent in 
this school year!  
 
Info in the office: Lake Central Athletic Summer Camps 
 

8th grade parents:  
*The date for the 8th grade awards ceremony is Friday, May 25th. 
*The ceremony begins  at 1:45 and doors open at 1:15 for parents and family. If you need handicapped 
seating, contact the main office.   
*If a sibling is being signed out to attend the ceremony, a WRITTEN NOTE must be sent in the morning 
with pickup time and passes will be given to those students.  
*The dance is that evening from 7:00 to 9:00. Doors open at 6:30 and will be locked at 7:15. Once they enter 
they will not be allowed to leave until it's over. Dress code will be enforced. 
 


